HORACE PARK BOARD MINUTES

The Horace Park Board met at 7:30 a.m. on Tuesday August 4, 2020 at Horace City Hall. Members present were
Shannon Kist, Sarah Jacobson, and Jason Olsen. President Wade Frank and Commissioner Julie Dahlin were absent.

Preliminary Budget 2021

Clerk Germundson previewed the 2021 budget. Clerk Germundson recommended the mill levy to remain at 17.63
mills for 2021. The actual dollars levied will increase 25%, which matches the mill value appreciation for 2021.
Commissioner Jacobson made a motion, seconded by Commissioner Kist to approve the 2021 annual budget with
expenditures of $319,500 and to set the 2021 annual levy at $298,540 with a public hearing to be held at 7:00 p.m. on
September 28, 2020.

Meeting adjourned at 7:40 a.m.
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